
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Parker Meggitt 
Motion, Power & Sensing Division 
 
 
 
TO:  All vibro-meter channel partners, Parker Meggitt  
 
DATE:  Villars-sur-Glâne, July 11, 2024. 
 
 

Discontinuation of SpeedSys300 – Overspeed detection systems.  

Dear Valued Channel Partners, 

 

As part of our ongoing efforts to align with our strategic vision and enhance our core offerings, we (Meggitt 

SA) are conducting a comprehensive review of our product portfolio within the energy business sector. This 

evaluation has led us to refine our focus towards areas where we can deliver the most value and innovation 

to our customers. 

Considering this new strategic focus, we have made the decision to transition away from overspeed 

applications. Consequently, the overspeed products will no longer be part of our portfolio effective 

on August 31, 2024.  

Meggitt PNR to be discontinued Description  

600-046-000-00x  SpeedSys300 ODS301 overspeed module  

957.51.25.0002 
957.51.25.0302 
957.51.25.0303 
957.51.25.0504 

Jaquet Speed sensor DSF 1210.00 SHV Ex ATEX  

We understand that this change may impact our channel partners who have been actively engaged in the 

overspeed segment. To support your continued efforts, we encourage you to connect directly with the 

ODS301 overspeed system manufacturer, Istec International BV. (www.istec.com)  

As we move forward with this strategic realignment, we are confident that focusing on our core offerings 

will not only streamline our product portfolio but also strengthen our market position, enabling us to provide 

even more value to our customers and partners. 

 

Should you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Vanessa Pfeiffer       Michael Hafner  
Business Development Manager     Senior Product Manager  
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